
Service Information 
 

We Sing  God's  Praises   (New Books) 
 
471    "We are one in the Spirit”    
 
674   "In the Bulb there is a Flower" 
 
275    "Jesus Shall Reign" 
 
765    “We’ve a Story to tell to the Nations" 
 
 
We Read  God's  Word 
 
Our Reader today is Lyn Zimmerman 
 
Responsive: Psalm 107:10-22 
          
 
Scripture Lessons: 
    Acts 11:19-26  (p. 114 in N.T.) 
    John 17:20-26  (p. 98  in the N.T.) 
 
 
The Message Today: 
 
   "Taking the Message to the World"  

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Please join us for coffee and fellowship in 
Johnston Hall following the service. 
 
The service next Sunday will be led by Mr. 
Ken Sheward. Mr. Sheward is an elder who 
has conducted worship in Alberton on many 
occasions in the past. 
 
Dr. Bernhardt will be back to conduct 
worship on March 10th. The service on 
March 10th. will also include our observance 
of Communion. 
 
 
The next meeting of the elders has been 
rescheduled and will be held on Saturday, 
March 23rd. at 10 am.  
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Our Order of Service 
 
Instrumental Opening Music 
 
  Greetings and Announcements 
 
   Call to Worship 
* Hymn:   
   Prayer of Invocation & Lord’s Prayer  
* Hymn:    
  
 Prayer  
  Scripture:    
       Responsive Reading:         
       Scripture Lessons 
 
* Hymn: 
   Sermon:   
    
   Offering 
* Doxology & Prayer of Dedication    
   Prayers of Intercession 
 
 * Closing Hymn 
*  Benediction 
*  "Go Now in Peace"  (words below) 
*  Threefold Choral Amen 
 
          

Go now in peace. Never be afraid. 
God will go with you each hour of every day. 
Go now in faith, steadfast, strong and true. 
Know he will guide you in all you do. 
Go now in love, and show you believe. 
Reach out to others so all the world can see. 
God will be there, watching from above, 
Go now in peace, in faith and in love . 
 
           Instrumental   Closing  
   
*  Congregation Standing.  
   (For those who are comfortable to do so.) 

 
 
 

   The Alberton Church 
 

   "Reflecting God's glory to others." 
 

      Alberton Presbyterian Church 
528 Alberton Rd. N., Alberton, ON, L0R 1A0 
                   905-648-3003 
 
Rev.  "Dr. Bob"  Bernhardt     905-574-0096 

  bernhardt.r@gmail.com  
Text messages may also be directed 
to his cell phone at:  289-244-3806 

 
Clerk of Session 
Mrs. Ann Lukey   905-648-1406 
 plukey@cogeco.ca 

 
Deputy Clerk 
Mr. Ted Morwick   905-304-7411
 edwardmorwick@cogeco.net 
 
Pianist:     Annette Colenbrander 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Our web site is part of our testimony to the 
world.  Our Sunday bulletins, recent 
sermons, and other resources are all 
available there. 
 
 

     We invite you to visit our website at   

              www.albertonchurch.ca 

  

Coming in Worship 

          
 
Dr. Bob will be having another round of 
eye surgery on Feb. 26th. As a 
consequence, the worship service on 
Sunday, March 3rd., will be conducted by 
Mr. Ken Sheward and Communion, 
ordinarily observed on the first Sunday 
in March, will be delayed until March 
10th.  when the Minister will be available 
to conduct the service. 
 
         Lenten Sermon Series 
 
March 10th. will also mark the beginning of a 
Lenten sermon series entitled “From 
Bethlehem to Gethsemane.” These sermons 
will consist of a series of reflections on the 
reality that Christ’s whole life and ministry 
was overshadowed by the challenge of 
opposition.  
     This opposition was not only a reality in 
Christ’s life but has formed part of the 
challenge of sharing the story of Jesus 
Christ with the world ever since. 
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